Responsible Conduct of Research

Assignments for January 22 (Research involving Humans and Animals) and January 29 (Peer Review)
Dear Students,

This class can be interesting and thoughtful or it can bore you out of your head. I hope that you will choose to make it interesting and thoughtful.

I plan to make my class sessions those of discussion rather than a lecture. So that we can have discussion, you must come to each class informed and ready to discuss the topic. These are complex questions and there are few firm answers so most any thoughtful opinion you have is not ‘wrong’, don’t be shy about speaking up. I have a few slides to guide discussion but I will NOT lecture you on the material that is in the book. To allow discussion, please read the following material BEFORE class.

January 22: On being a Scientist, pages 24 to 28


Introduction to the Responsible Conduct of Research: Ch. 3 and 4

January 29:
Introduction to the Responsible Conduct of Research: Ch. 10

I look forward to your active participation in this class.

Elaine Hardman

